
Get ready!
Orientation days for students entering  
pre-kindergarten and kindergarten take place  
from August 9 - August 11. Contact your  
child’s school for more information. 

School starts on Thursday, August 19!

ELEMENTARY

*All children ages 12+ can be vaccinated for COVID-19. Visit Tulsa-Health.org for more information.  **The Oklahoma State Department of Health requires 
certain vaccinations for incoming pre-kindergarten and kindergarten students. 

  Bus routes and schedules
  School year calendars 
  Bell-times
  COVID-19 vaccination resources*
  COVID-19 health and safety information
  Immunization information**
  School supply lists
  Uniform requirements

Visit TulsaSchools.org/BackToSchool  
for everything you need to know, including:

Water Bottles
We encourage students to bring their own water 
bottle to school to fill up! We will provide disposable 
cups for those who need them. This year, students 
will have access to water fountains and water bottle 
fill stations.

COVID-19 health and safety information
We continue to work closely with the Tulsa Health 
Department to ensure that our safety practices and 
protocols are aligned to current guidance from the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.  
We will share updates to our safety plans on  
our website at TulsaSchools.org/safety.

Starting on Thursday, August 19, students will return to in-person classes five days a week.✓

Visit TulsaSchools.org/BackToSchool for information 
and updates about the 2021-2022 school year!

Masking 
» Our expectation is that every adult and student 

- regardless of vaccination status - wears a mask 
at all times indoors and outdoors when in the 
presence of others. 

» Consistent with federal orders for masking on 
public conveyances from the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention, masks will be required on 
all Tulsa Public Schools buses.

Stay in touch! 
Make sure you receive text and email alerts;  
update your contact information  
TulsaSchools.org/ContactUpdate


